
4 Year-Old Kindergarten
Round-up/Enrollment

Where/When? At Lake Mills Elementary:

● Thursday, March 7th 3:45 - 4:30 PM.

● Thursday, March 7th 4:30 - 5:15 PM.

● Thursday, March 7th 5:15 - 6:00 PM.

Who should attend? Please attend one session if:
● your child turns 4 on or before September 1st

What should I do before the 4K Round-up event?
● All families with students interested in attending Lake Mills Area School District should complete

New Student Online Enrollment using the links below
○ New Families:

https://sky.lakemills.k12.wi.us/scripts/wsisa.dll/WService=wsEAplus/SKYENROLL.w
○ Students with siblings currently attending:

https://sky.lakemills.k12.wi.us/scripts/wsisa.dll/WService=wsEAplus/seplog01.w

What will I need to complete New Student Online Enrollment?
● Birth Certificate-The child’s birth certificate.

● Proof of Residency- Acceptable forms of documentation are listed on our website (link below).

● Immunizations - If your child received immunizations outside the state of WI, you will need to
provide an immunization record.

● Please email rebecca.crenshaw@lakemills.k12.wi.us or call (920) 648-2215 x366 with enrollment
questions or visit our website:
https://www.lakemills.k12.wi.us/district/student-enrollment-forms.cfm

How do I schedule an appointment for this event?
● There will be a limit of 30 families per session.

● After completing the New Student Online Enrollment you will receive an email with important

information, including a link to sign-up for a 4K round up session.

Where is 4K located and what days and times are 4K offered?
● Our 4K programs are located at Lake Mills Elementary School. The 4K program is half days,

morning (8:05-10:50 am) or afternoon (12:25-3:10pm), Monday – Friday.
● Wrap-Around Care available for 4K students. Details available upon request.

What should I expect at the Round-up?
● Parents can expect an open house filled with interactive activities for both children and parents.

This provides a sneak peek into the classroom environment. Teachers, administrators, and

specialists will be available to answer questions and share insights into the curriculum. It’s a

great opportunity for parents to connect with educators, explore the learning space, and get

excited about their child’s upcoming educational journey.
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